
WATER DISTRIBUTION  
FY25 & 26:  Denver Steels Phase II & Phase III 
(Public Works Road Project)    

Project Scope: This project will be a joint project between DPU and the Public 
Works Department to re-pave the roadway and replace utility infrastructure 
beneath the new road. The project will be in the Denver Steels Neighborhood.  
1950’s vintage sections of waterlines will be replaced.  Phase II will be constructed 
in fiscal year 2025 and Phase III in fiscal year 2026.  Clay sewer lines that cross 
the roads will also be replaced. The water distribution portion of the project will be 
funded by Drinking Water State Revolving Loans (DWSRL).  

Budget: Phase II FY2025 Water Distribution (DWSRL)   $ 1,398,495 
Phase II FY2025 Wastewater Collection  $    150,000 
Phase III FY2026 Water Distribution (DWSRL) $ 1,138,103 
Phase III FY2026 Wastewater Collection  $    150,000 

Schedule:   Phase II Summer 2025 & Phase III Summer 2026       
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